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Wisconsin Arts Board Awards Grant to 
Peninsula Players Theatre 
Peninsula Players Theatre is pleased to announce it was awarded a grant from the Wisconsin Arts 
Board (WAB) through their Creation & Presentation program. Funds from the grant will support the 
Peninsula Players continued development and presentation of outstanding community programs 
and theatrical productions. 

Peninsula Players was recognized for its long-term financial health, increasing attendance, range of 
programming and creative efforts to stimulate community interest. The awarding of this grant 
indicates that the Peninsula Players’ programming and community engagement provide the highest 
level of excellence. 

The Wisconsin Arts Board (WAB) receives funding from the WI State Legislature and the National 
Endowment for the Arts.  WAB’s grants help to ensure that cultural resources like the Peninsula 
Players Theatre will continue to be integral to the quality of life in Wisconsin, and to contribute to 
WI’s economic vitality.   

WAB’s Creation and Presentation grants provide artistic program and operational support to 

established nonprofit arts organizations whose primary mission is to create or present ongoing 

arts programming that makes a significant local, regional, or statewide impact on the cultural life 

of Wisconsin, and that furthers the WAB’s community development and arts education goals. 

These grants help make the arts accessible to audiences large and small, assisting groups that 
undertake innovative programming, support creativity and artistic quality, engage their community, 
inspire curiosity and focus on audience and patron development. 

Peninsula Players Theatre, America’s Oldest Professional Resident Summer Theatre, traditionally 
produces a five-show season of Broadway-quality comedies, dramas and musicals. Learn more 
about Peninsula Players at www.peninsulaplayers.com. 

 

http://www.peninsulaplayers.com/

